
URS Confirmation

noreply@ehawaii.gov
Wed 28-Aug-19 03<43
To:  Sarah Styan <sarah@smnsllc.com>

Aloha,

The registration for Kauai Community Science Center has been accepted by the State of Hawaii,
Department of the Attorney General. The organization's registration will be posted in Hawaii's
charity registry at http://ag.ehawaii.gov/charity.

Now that the organization is registered, it must annually file financial reports with our office and
pay annual filing fees.  For more information about the organization's annual reporting
requirements, including helpful step-by-step guides on how to file an annual report, please visit
http://ag.hawaii.gov/tax/.

If you have any questions, you may contact the Tax & Charities Division at
ATG.Charities@hawaii.gov.

Mahalo,

Hawaii Attorney General Tax & Charities Division
Phone: (808) 586-1480
Email: atg.charities@hawaii.gov
Website: ag.hawaii.gov/tax
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